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Bonnie Branch Middle School [do-not-reply@hcpss.org]
Sent:Monday, September 25, 2017 10:24 PM
To: Claire Striebich

Bonnie Branch Middle School

Parent News - Bonnie Branch MS

Hello Parents,

We hope you are doing well and that you are hearing great things from your students
about their classes and school activities. Did they give you any details about the
school-wide assembly we held last week? We want to emphasize that "how we treat
others is most important". This quote will become well-known throughout our school
and we appreciate your reinforcing this at home. Together, we will be able to continue
to provide students with the most positive learning environment possible to help them
explore and thrive. Thank you for reading this newsletter and for marking your
calendars for important upcoming dates and events.

We look forward to seeing you at the next PTA meeting on October 11 - it is a
great group of parents and you will enjoy getting the inside view of planning at
BBMS. And please accept our sincere thanks for coming out to Back to School Night
and supporting the Silent Auction. It has been a great start to the year and we
appreciate all of your support!

Sincerely,

Drew Cockley, Principal

UPCOMING DATES and EVENTS:

How does my child participate in GT Instructional Seminars at BBMS?

During the week of September 10, Mrs. Sharbaugh, our GT Resource Teacher, visited
every Social Studies class in the school to share with students the various GT
Instructional Seminars for which ALL students have the opportunity to apply! Check
out this link for application materials as well as a list of all the GT Seminars being
offered this school year: http://bbmsgt.weebly.com/gt-instructional-seminars.html All
applications require a parent/guardian signature. The deadline for applying to be in
a GT Instructional Seminar is this Wednesday, September 27.

Outdoor Education Parent Chaperone Meeting - September 27, 6-7:00pm.

We will review with chaperones training requirements, responsibilities and logistics.
Thank you parent volunteers for your help!

Picture Day - September 29

Have you seen order forms come home? We sent them home with students, but if you
need another copy, please let us know! This is for all students in 6, 7, and 8th grade.

https://mail.hcpss.org/owa/?ae=Item&t=IPM.Note&id=RgAAA...
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Outdoor Education - 6th Grade - October 2, 3 & 4

We are excited to see our 6th grade prepare for this experience. They will learn a lot
and grow from the experience. Please make sure students arrive on time on October 2
with all their luggage ready to go. We will help you unload (for car riders) as well as
assist students who bring luggage with them on their regular bus. Much more to come
this week!

MAP TESTING - Reading - ALL Students - October 10, 11, 12

This is a very important measure of student academic progress. Please don't schedule
appointments during these days. We want all students to do their very best!

MAP TESTING - Math - ALL Students* - October 17, 18, 19

This is a very important measure of student academic progress. Please don't schedule
appointments during these days. We want all students to do their very best!

*7th and 8th Grade Students Taking GT level math are exempt from this test.

NO SCHOOL - October 20. Professional Work Day for Teachers.

Flu Clinic for students at BBMS - October 26

Did you see the permission form come home? Please call our nurse if you need more
information.

Connect with Us:

Address
4979 lichester Road
Ellicott City, MD 21043

Phone
410-313-2580

Website
bbms.hcpss.org

Twitter
@hcpss_bbms

Instagram
@bonnie_branch_ms

https://mail.hcpss.org/owa/?ae=Item&t=IPM.Note&id=RgAAA...

Howard County Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact

Howard County Public Schools directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and
confirm: Unsubscribe
SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice,
SMS text, email, and social media.
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